
A new Beginning 

We celebrated our first ever (at least in since the existence of the FGF office) Missionõs very own Foster Par-

ent Appreciation Night. Although there was some initial dismay as the foster parents of Abbotsford and 

Mission have always celebrated their appreciation night together, it was also an appropriate night for a de-

parture. These brave soles pictured above (foster parents, not us in the picture) are an important part of the 

social fabric of this community and what better way to recognize them  than in their own backyard.  

 

We had speeches (of course) and we had entertainmentñwell, okay we had one game  only this year but 

everyone had to participate so we all provided our own entertainment at our respective tables (without say-

ing muchñthe prize, for those who could cut through the paper and plastic wrap  with a knife and fork 

while dressed quite silly like, was an mashed up chocolate bar). All the Mission foster parents played  

nicely with each other (well there was some over competitive foster parents during the game but we wonõt 

mention any namesñyou know who you are) and it was an good opportunity in smaller venue for them 

to get to know each other. So without further adieu  here are our picturesé.. 

 

We also like to publically thank Cedarbrooke Chateau, their staff, Jason Johnson the executive chef, to host-

ing our event this year and helping us recognize the great job the Foster Parents do for the community.  

 
¶ MISSION FOSTER PARENTS 

BECAME AN BCFFPA 

LOCAL ASSOCIATION IN 

JANUARY OF 2011. IT 

HAS BEEN A NUMBER OF 

YEARS SINCE MISSION HAS 

HAD THEIR OWN LOCAL 

ASSOCIATION AND LOCAL 

EXECUTIVE SO THIS IS 

PRETTY EXCITING STUFF.  

Missionõs Foster Parent Appreciation Night 

October 26th, 2011 
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